
ECO COUNCIL 

MINUTES OF MEETING 

TUESDAY 19 SEPTEMBER 2017 

 

Present:  

Reception Dehryn  
Year 1  
Year 2 Max & Shannon 
Year 3 Alexander 
Year 4 Louis & Olivia 
Year 5 Filip & Lacey 
Year 6 Caerwyn & Kate  
 

Mrs Huntington, Mrs Sykes, Kim Lague (minutes). 

KL shared that Natasha Pierson from Huntingdon in Bloom had contacted the school today and would like to 

support us with our Eco efforts.  She explained that there were benefits for the school as books , seeds  and 

support would be contributed if they became involved with us.  NP will be invited to an Eco meeting in the 

future. 

 

The team then went up to the Wildlife Haven to ascertain what needed doing and to make a plan for the 

future. 

 

The first thing we noticed was that the path was covered in moss that made it quite slippery.  It was agreed 

this could become dangerous once the cold and wet weather was with us.  KL to speak with Lauren Blyth 

(Acting Headteacher) and Adam Baldwin (site officer) about this. 

 

It was decided the area definitely needed weeding, so that will be the first job for the group.  WH was able to 

identify lots of weeds and will lead this effort.  At our next meeting the children will bring their wellies and 

gloves if they have them and the work will begin! 

 

Children also felt the area needed tidying up and attention given to the shed and some of the trees in the 

area. 

 

WH explained to the children that she is running the gardening club (Tuesday after school – Roots, Boots and 

Bugs) along with Miss Allen and they would synchronise some of their activities with the Eco Council. 

 

The attendees of the gardening club will be invited to attend when NP comes to visit the Eco Council. 

 

KL to write to parents/carers of Eco Councillors re wellies etc for next  meeting. 

 

Next meeting: Tuesday 3 October 2017. 

 

 

 


